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Stay Back and Stay Safe			
 

Working with electricity can be a dangerous 
job, especially for lineworkers. In fact, 
USA Today lists line repairers and installers 
among the most dangerous jobs in the U.S. 
That’s why for Central New Mexico Electric 
Cooperative, safety is the number one 
priority. This is not empty talk. Over time, we 
have created a culture of putting our crews’ 
safety and that of the community above all 
else.  
 

Our mission is to provide safe, reliable and 
affordable energy to you, our consumer-members. Yes, we strive to deliver affordable and reliable 
electricity to you, but equally important, we want our employees to return home safely to their loved 
ones. This requires ongoing focus, dedication, vigilance and your help!
 

Distractions can be deadly. 
While we appreciate your kindness and interest in the work of our crews, we ask that you stay back 
and let them focus on their task at hand. Even routine work has the potential to be dangerous, and it 
takes their full attention and that of their colleagues, who are also responsible for the team’s safety. 
Distractions can have deadly consequences. If a lineworker is on or near your property during a 
power outage, for vegetation management or for routine maintenance, please allow them ample room 
to work. These small accommodations help protect our crews and you. 
 

If you have a dog, try to keep it indoors while lineworkers are on or near your property. While most 
dogs are friendly, some are defensive of their territory and can’t distinguish between a burglar and a 
utility worker. Our crews work best without a pet “supervising” the job.  
 

We recognize that for your family’s safety, you want to make sure only authorized workers are on or 
near your property. You will recognize CNMEC employees by their uniform and the service trucks 
with our name and logo on them. You may also recognize our lineworkers because they live right 
here in our local community.
 

Slow down and move over. 
In addition to giving lineworkers some space while they are near your property, we also ask that you 
move over or slow down when approaching a utility vehicle on the side of the road. This is an extra 
barrier of safety to help those who help all of us. 
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CNMEC
We        Trees, Too.
We know everyone in our community enjoys 
the beauty and shade trees provide. But trees 
and power lines can be a dangerous mix 
without regular trimming during the 
growing season. 

If you see us out in the 
community trimming, 
remember the many 
benefits it brings:
•  Keeps power lines clear 

of tree limbs
•  Helps us restore power 

outages more quickly
•  Keeps crews and 

members of our 
community safe

•  Reduces unexpected 
costs for repairs

Trimming improves service reliability 
for you, the members we serve.

Digging into 
an Outdoor 

Project?

Before you dig, dial 811 or visit 
www.call811.com to protect 
underground utilities. Careless digging 
poses a threat to people, pipelines and 
underground facilities. Contact 811 first 
and help keep our community safe. 

Energy 
Efficiency 
Tip of the Month

When streaming 
content, use the 
smallest device that 
makes sense for the 
number of people 
watching. Avoid 
streaming on game 
consoles, which 
use 10 times more 
power than streaming 
through a tablet or 
laptop.

Streaming 
content with 
electronic 
equipment that 
has earned 
the ENERGY 
STAR® rating 
will use 25% to 
30% less energy 
than standard 
equipment. 
 

Source: Dept. of Energy

 


